
To whomsoever, it may concern,

13th Aug 2021

It is my pleasure to write a Letter Of Recommendation for Ms. Harneet Sethi who worked in our

organization as an Creatives & Design Head from 7th May'2021 to  12th Aug'2021.

As her supervisor, I highly recommend Ms. Harneet as I am familiar with her work ethic. During her

internship at our organization, we found her to be a skilled individual with an innate ability to

understand complex tasks and implement theoretical knowledge into practice successfully. She is

enthusiastic and reliable in completing her work. Moreover, she is very keen on approaching new

assignments and is constantly deliberating new methods of approaching a problem. She is very

dedicated to succeed in all her project goals and targets.

As a subordinate or peer, Ms. Harneet is easy to communicate with and has a good relationship

with her fellow interns and superiors. She has added great value to her department throughout the

tenure of the Internship.

If you need more information about Ms.Harneet Sethi, please do not hesitate to contact me at

vakt999@gmail.com, I will be glad to assist you.

Warm regards,

Vikramaditya Kumar Taneja
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